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To:  All Community Members, Coaches, Student-Athletes 
From: Timothy Rhoads, Athletic Director 
Re:  Track/Turf Regulations 
 
The Oley Valley School District requests your cooperation in maintaining our all-weather track and 
turf facility by abiding by all posted rules and regulations.  These regulations can be found posted at 
each entry gate to the track/turf.  The track is open to all community members when school-
sponsored events are not taking place and the community is encouraged to get active and utilize this 
great facility in their quest for a healthly life.  The track lights will be on each night until 9:30PM.  
A calendar of track and turf usage can be found on the school district website under athletics.   
 
As a reminder: 

• Sneakers may be worn on either surface 
• Track spikes may not exceed 3/16” 
• No metal cleats may be worn on either surface at any time 
• Joggers and walkers are asked to use the outside three (3) lanes 
• No bikes, skateboards or rollerblades 
• No pets are permitted on the track or turf 
• No chewing gum 
• No colored beverages – water only 
• Tobacco products are prohibited on all school property 

 
There may be times when the track and turf are closed for maintenance or winter weather.  When 
this occurs the fence gates will be closed and locked.  Use of the facility when the gates are locked 
is strictly prohibited.   
 
Your cooperation in following all posted regulations is greatly appreciated.  Together we can 
maintain a great facility and enjoy its use for years to come.  If you have any questions regarding 
the use of the track and/or turf please contact Mr. Timothy Rhoads, Athletic Director at  
610-987-4111.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Timothy R. Rhoads, CMAA 
Director of Athletics 
Oley Valley School District 

Mr. Timothy R. Rhoads, CMAA 
Director of Athletics 

Email: trhoads@ovsdpa.org 


